
 

The Office of Bilingual Education and World Languages 
of the New York State Education Department 

presents: 
 

 

Webinars for Educators on the 
NYS Seal of Biliteracy 

 
The Office of Bilingual Education and World Languages in collaboration with the NYS Association of 
Supervision and Curriculum Development (NYSASCD) is offering two webinars on the NYS Seal of Biliteracy for 
administrators and other educators.  Both workshops will be offered via Zoom from 4:30-5:30 p.m. and are 
provided free of charge.   

Starting a Seal of Bi



 

receive login instructions with the link to join the webinar.  Only pre-registered attendees will be eligible for a 
certificate documenting attendance and/or CTLE hours.   

For more information on the NYS Seal of Biliteracy, please visit our website or contact Candace Black 
(candace.black@nysed.gov or nyssb@nysed.gov). 

Webinar Presenter:  Candace Black is the World Languages Associate in the 
Office of Bilingual Education and World Languages at the New York State 
Education Department.  She is currently leading the implementation of the 
revised NYS World Languages Standards and oversees the NYS Seal of 
Biliteracy program.  Candace graduated summa cum laude with a B.A. in 
French from SUNY Potsdam and earned both her M.B.A., and M.A.T. from the 
University of Rochester. A National Board-Certified Teacher, Candace taught 
French for 21 years and served as an IB Diploma Coordinator. In 2021, she was 
the recipient of the President’s Award for both NYSAFLT and NYSAWLA and 
was elected as a Chevalier dans l’Ordre des Palmes académiques by the French 
government.   In all her roles, most especially her current one, Candace is 
deeply committed to the professional learning and support of World Language 

teachers and the promotion of the NYS Seal of Biliteracy.   
 
 


